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Adam J. Teitzman, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 
L/( 

Melinda H. Watts, Engineering Specialist IV, Division of Engineering /'J1t{) 711/2 

Docket No. 20220064-WS - Application for transfer of water and wastewater 
facilities of Tymber Creek Utilities, Inc., water Certificate No. 303-W, and 
wastewater Certificate No. 252-S to CSWR-Florida Utility Operating Company, 
LLC, in Volusia County. 

Please file the attached email regarding "CSWR-Florida's request and approval for extension to 
respond to Staffs Second Data Request until October 28, 2022," in the above mentioned docket 
file. 
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Attachment 



From: Patti Zellner
To: Patti Zellner
Subject: DN 20220064-WS (Tymber Creek) Staff"s Second Data Request
Date: Monday, October 24, 2022 7:30:22 AM
Attachments: image001.png

From: Melinda Watts <Mwatts@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Friday, October 21, 2022 4:58 PM
To: Tom Crabb <tcrabb@radeylaw.com>; Patti Zellner <PZELLNER@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Marissa
Ramos <mramos@psc.state.fl.us>
Cc: Suzanne Turner <sturner@radeylaw.com>; Susan Clark <sclark@radeylaw.com>
Subject: Re: DN 20220064-WS (Tymber Creek) Staff's Second Data Request
 
Certainly. The new due date is Friday, October 28.
 
Melinda Watts
Florida Public Service Commission

From: Tom Crabb <tcrabb@radeylaw.com>
Sent: Friday, October 21, 2022 4:52 PM
To: Patti Zellner; Melinda Watts; Marissa Ramos
Cc: Suzanne Turner; Susan Clark
Subject: RE: DN 20220064-WS (Tymber Creek) Staff's Second Data Request
 
Good afternoon,
 My apologies, due to a number of other pressing matters, we need a few more
days on these.  CSWR-Florida UOC would like to request an additional seven (7)
days for its response to these DRs, making the response due 10/28/22.  
 
Thank you,
 Tom
 
Tom Crabb
Radey Law Firm
(850)284-7518 Mobile
www.radeylaw.com
 
From: Patti Zellner <PZELLNER@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 21, 2022 10:56 AM
To: Susan Clark <sclark@radeylaw.com>
Cc: Tom Crabb <tcrabb@radeylaw.com>; Suzanne Turner <sturner@radeylaw.com>; Melinda Watts
<Mwatts@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Marissa Ramos <mramos@psc.state.fl.us>; Patti Zellner
<PZELLNER@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
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Thank you,

Patti Zellner

Administrative Assistant
Division of Engineering
Phone: (850) 413-6208

Email: pzellner @psc.state.fl.us





Subject: DN 20220064-WS (Tymber Creek) Staff's Second Data Request
 

Dear Ms. Clark,
Please find attached DN 20220064-WS (Tymber Creek) Staff's Second Data
Request, (in WORD and PDF format) filed with the Commission Clerk today.




